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April 13, 2023 

 

To Whom it May Concern, 

I am writing today to express my strong support for ThrivePoint High School Nevada, a free public 
charter school that has plans to open in southern Nevada for the 2024/2025 school year. I was 
impressed when I learned that the school is taking a unique approach to education, with its student 
success coaches and workforce preparation programs. 

Being an award-winning technology firm in the IT industry for many years, I was happy to find out that 
ThrivePoint will be prepping these teens for future careers, including those in the IT sector. 

ThrivePoint High School's commitment to helping students graduate high school and prepare for the 
workforce is critical in today's ever-changing job market. By providing students with the skills and 
support they need to succeed, this school is helping to create a brighter future for our community. 

I am very pleased to support this alternative high school as it plans to join CCSD and enter our 
community. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

David Rounds 

NetEffect CEO 


